CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07751-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:27 AM

To: '‘CW Gaskill'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: docket number 20200092-E1

Good afternoon, Charles Gaskill

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: CW Gaskill <c.wayne.gaskill@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 8:54 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Cc: Mary Jo Gaskill <mjgaskill@gmail.com>
Subject: docket number 20200092-E1

Mr. Adam Teitzman

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Dear sir:

I can not understand why the PSC would allow the utilities to make a

12 billion dollar profit on a 40 billion dollar investment in underground services that would benefit 4% of the
Florida population. Raising our bill over 20 a month by 2029 seems realistic, but the profit to do upgrades just
does not seem right. Also the plan should have newer technology embedded in the plan.

We are a Duke Power customer.

Best Regards,

Charles Gaskill

16119 Rambling Road
Odessa, F1



Wayne





